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World Homeless Day - Emmanuel House Donations 
 

Monday 30th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last Friday, Year 3 led our first assembly of the year and raised awareness of World Homeless 
Day on 10th October. We learnt about the work of Emmanuel House, who serve 2,000 homeless, 
vulnerable and isolated adults in Nottingham each month. To be able to help these people and 
to serve up to 70 hot meals a day, Emmanuel House needs donations from the public.  
 
Between now and 10th October, we will be collecting donations of food, clothing and equipment 
to be donated to Emmanuel House. Below is a list of suggested donations that Emmanuel House 
needs to continue their work:  
 
Most needed items: 

 Tinned Tomatoes 

 Cooking Oil 

 Stock Cubes 

 Coffee 

 Custard Powder 

 Bisto Gravy Powder 

 Decaf Coffee 

 Teas 

 Tinned meats (stewing steak and 
ham etc.) 

 Tinned Rice Pudding 
 
 

Other essential items for men and 
women: 

 Rucksacks 

 Trainers 

 Sleeping Bags 

 Non-biological laundry powder 

 Jeans and Jogging bottoms 
(medium – XL) 

 Hygiene products for women 

 Male Underwear (new) 

 Female Underwear (new) 

 Socks 

 Gloves 

 Winter Coats 

 Warm Jumpers 
 
If you are able to make a donation of any items on this list, we would greatly appreciate if you 
could leave your donation for collection in the school office. 

 
Many thanks,  

 
Mr King 
Year 3 Teacher 


